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Johnson-Brock School updated random drug testing policies 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education heard an update from
Principal Lucus Dalinghaus Monday night on the random drug testing policy.

Dalinghaus reported two items were omitted with the handbook update this
summer and that a letter will be sent out to parents advising that these items will
be approved at the January Board meeting and will take effect at the start of the
second semester.  Later in the meeting the Board members unanimously
approved the second reading of the Board policy regarding Random Drug Testing.

Sam Smith addressed the Board representing the Teammates program.  Smith
said there are currently 90 matches with 35 young men still on a waiting list for a
male mentor.  

The 2018-19 Financial Audit report indicated no issues for the school district and
was approved by the Board.  

The Johnson-Brock Board met in executive session for about half-an-hour to
discuss teacher negotiations.
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